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January 28, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Gary Hayzlett, Chairperson 
House Committee on Transportation 
Statehouse, Room 274-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Hayzlett: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2058 by House Committee on Transportation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2058 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2058 would allow the driver of a motorcycle facing any steady red signal, which fails 
to change to a green light within a reasonable period of time because of a signal malfunction or 
because the signal has failed to detect the arrival of the motorcycle because of its size or weight, 
to proceed after making a stop. 
 
 Passage of HB 2058 would have no fiscal effect on the state budget, nor is it expected to 
have a fiscal effect to county or city budgets. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Ben Cleeves, KDOT 
 Larry Baer, League of KS Municipalities  


